
You are

   invited BGS Rowing
Annual River Party

Please join us to celebrate the launch of the 2022 rowing season and 
the christening of our new quadruple sculls. 

The River Party is BGS Rowing’s major fundraising event of the year 
but it’s also a “friend-raiser” so please come along! 

Date Saturday 29 January 2022

Time 6.30pm - til late

Venue Brisbane Grammar School, Boat Shed

Tickets $50.00 (adult only event) 

RSVP Click here to RSVP by 20 January 2022

For more information, please contact Louise Evans at 

+61 7 3834 5256 or louise.evans@brisbanegrammar.com

https://payments.brisbanegrammar.com/onestopweb/SpecialActivitiesPayment/booking?UDS_ACTION=S1I&UDS_ACTION_DATA=ZVlWd0UwK3ZOKCYFS0JDclpeQnQ-LDMbVDVAVnZHV0Z5MVpS



